
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Tavarez, Ike [lke.Tavarez@tetratech.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2010 2:46 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Terry Gregston (terry_gregston@nm.blm.gov) 
Cc: Pat Ellis; Joshua Russo 
Subject: COG - Sampling Notifications - Schley Federal #11 TB and Electra North TB 

COG Operating LLC 

Schley Federal #11 (flowline) ^ 
Section 23, T17S, R29E J * 7 

Eddy County, New Mexico 

Electra North Federal Tank Battery 
Section 10, T17S, R30E 
Eddy County, NM 

Terry and Mike, 

Tetra Tech will be onsite at the Schley Federal #11 flow line leak to collect soil samples (hand auger) to assess the spill 
area on Tueday September 14, 2010 and the Electra Federal North Tank Battery on Wednesday September 15, 2010. 
Please call me if you have any questions. Thanks 

Ike Tavarez, I'G j Senior Project Manager 

Main: 432.682.455S | Fax: <t32.«32.3lWi3 i CM: 432.425 387a 

lke.Tavarez@tetratech.com 

Tetra Tech | Complex vVorid, Clear Solutions™ 

'910 Ncifc Big Spring | Midland, TX 79705 j www.tetratech.com 
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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

From: Terry_Gregston@blm.gov 
Thursday, September 16, 2010 4:52 PM 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

Joshua Russo 
Tavarez, Ike; james_amos@nm.blm.gov; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Pat Ellis 
Re: C-141 - Schley Federal #11 Flowline 
Schley Federal 11 flowline spill map-082810.jpg 

Joshua and Pat, 

I inspected the Schley Federal 11 flowline spill yesterday and mapped the visible salts from the spill point downslope. The 
spill is larger than indicated on your spill report. Fluids ran down the road to the Empire Abo Unit 50, then followed 
drainage off the western edge of that pad to the south, then southeast. I tracked the spill/salts down to an older spill in the 
flowline corridor about 200 feet northwest of the Green A Federal 10 SWD unit. At this point, it appeared that your spill 
overran and/or comingled with an older spill. I do not know whose flowline the older spill belongs to. 

I am attaching a spill map of the spill as I GPS'd it yesterday. 

All of the spill^path area is covered by pre-existing archeological surveys, so it is okay to proceed with cleanup. However, 
the older spill complicates things somewhat. 

Terry Gregston 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Bureau of Land Management 
620 E. Greene St. 
Carlsbad, NM 88220 
Office (575) 234-5958 
Fax (575) 234-5927 
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